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EUIPO website: issues with opposition eActions

The EUIPO website is currently experiencing a technical issue causing the
unavailability of opposition eActions for some users.

If this happens, please call our Information Centre on +34 965 139 100 to get
guidance on the steps to follow.

Our teams are working to solve this issue as quickly as possible.

We apologise to users for any inconvenience caused.
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